From: HAROLD CHAPDELAINE

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 3:50 PM

To: Blessen, Chris; Harold Chapdelaine; Custer, John; Debettencourt, Sean; Gearhart, Peter; Jeffers, Rita;

Lipke, Marni; Marks, Richard; Milne, Reade; Opper, Christina; Orr, Rachel; Rogers, Jim; Watts, Mike

Cc: tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com; tisburyptoinfo@gmail.com

Subject: [--EXTERNAL--]: Fwd: Tisbury School Playground - CPC Application

Good Afternoon All,

Please see the email below received from the Tisbury PTO looking to secure additional CPC funding for playground equipment and the outdoor basketball court.

Many thanks to Siobhan, the members and those who support the PTO.

As requested I will place this on the Agenda for the October 5th 2020 meeting which is now scheduled for 7:00PM

Harold Chapdelaine, chairperson Tisbury School Building Committee

> ----- Original Message -----

> From: Tisbury PTO <tisburyptoinfo@gmail.com>

> To: Michael Watts, Amy Houghton, Harold Chapdelaine

> Cc: John Custer

> Date: 09/24/2020 2:29 PM

> Subject: Tisbury School Playground - CPC Application

>

- > Hi Amy, Harold and Mike,
- > I just spoke with John and we are going to submit an application to the CPC for improvements to the Tisbury School Playground in the amount of \$300,000.
- > The deadline for preliminary eligibility application is tomorrow at noon, and John has kindly offered to submit this for us.

>

> In the past School Committee and PTO has sponsored these requests and I would like us to do this again this year.

>

> In the previous 2 years we have asked for \$200,000 and received \$100,000, so right now we have \$200k committed from the CPC to be used to on a new basketball court and playground equipment.

>

> If we make it through the eligibility round we will need to prepare information on what we would use this new requested amount for.

>

> I know in previous building committee meetings CPC funds were mentioned as a way to brings funds to the building project for the grounds.

>

- > If we can give them a schematic plan for the grounds at the next stage we have a good chance of securing the \$300k bringing total funds to \$500k.
- > Is this something the building committee could request from Tappe Architects.

>

> Can you include this item for discussion on your agendas for the next Building Committee Meeting and School Committee meeting.

>

- > Many thanks,
- > Siobhán







From: HAROLD CHAPDELAINE

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 1:41 PM

To: Blessen, Chris; Harold Chapdelaine; Custer, John; Debettencourt, Sean; Gearhart, Peter; Jeffers, Rita;

Lipke, Marni; Marks, Richard; Milne, Reade; Opper, Christina; Orr, Rachel; Rogers, Jim; Watts, Mike

Cc: tisburyptoinfo@gmail.com; tisburyschoolproject@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Playground- Earthscape

Attachments: IMG_0983.jpg; IMG_0985.jpg; IMG_0986.jpg; IMG_0991.jpg; IMG_0992.jpg; IMG_0994.jpg; IMG_

0995.jpg

Good Afternoon All,

In response to the email dated 9/4/2020 from the Tisbury PTO I am forwarding some photos of playground equipment I have had the opportunity to utilize first hand. This is not an endorsement just a presentation of options that may be of value to the PTO and the TSBC.

Below is a link to the builder of the playground, Earth Scape.

In the next email I will forward a DRAFT site plan from Tappe' This plan is a concept not a proposal.

https://www.earthscapeplay.com/

Harold Chapdelaine, chairperson Tisbury School Building Committee

> ----- Original Message -----

> From: Harold Chapdelaine
> To: HAROLD CHAPDELAINE
> Date: 09/30/2020 12:52 PM
> Subject: Playground- Earthscape

> >

- > Sent from my iPhone
- > Harold Chapdelaine
- > Stonebridge Building













